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08.45 – 09.30 Registration and Refreshments 

 Morning session chaired by 
TBC 

09.30 – 09.45 Welcome and Overview:  
Professor Martin Orrell, Director- Institute of Mental Health/Head of Division of Psychiatry and 
Applied Psychology at the University of Nottingham 

09.45 – 10.15 Launch of NAPICU CAMHS PICU/Low Secure Clinical Network and NAPICU Update 
Mr Andy Johnston, Clinical Director, Andy Johnston Associates and NAPICU Executive Committee 
Member  

10.15 – 11.00 Dilemma’s with young people who have eating disorders secondary to trauma 
Dr Carolyn Nahman, Consultant Psychiatrist (CAMHS ED) Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS 
Foundation Trust  

11.00 – 11.30 Tea and Coffee break 

11:30 – 12.315  A Journey of Challenges Developing Eating Disorder Intensive Care -EDIC 
Dr Hind Al-Khairulla, EM Group Medical Director and Consultant Child and Adolescent Psychiatrist, 
Ellern Mede Specialist Eating Disorder Services 
Mrs Nancy Maicoo, Clinical Operations Director, EM Group, Ellern Mede Specialist Eating Disorder 
Services 

12.15 – 13.00 Delivering Quality in CAMHS PICU A commissioner perspective 
Mr Eric Kasise Pwamang, Head of Mental Health, NHS England, Midlands and East 

13.00 – 13.45 Lunch 
 

13.45- 14.30 Adolescent PICU and beyond…… 
Dr Lucy Morley, Consultant Psychiatrist (CAMHS PICU) Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS Foundation 
Trust 
Dr Faeza Khan, Consultant Child & Adolescent Psychiatrist, Adolescent PICU, Cheadle Royal, Priory,  
and NAPICU Executive Committee Member 

14.30 – 14.45 Tea and Coffee Break 

14.45- 15.30 Commissioning a brand new CAMHS PICU- One year on… Lessons learned 
Dr Rafik Refaat, Associate Clinical Director and Consultant Child and Adolescent Psychiatrist, The 
Coburn Centre for Adolescent Mental Health, East London NHS Foundation Trust 

15.30 – 16.15 Update on F-CAHMS National Programme 
Dr Anne Taylor, Consultant Child and Adolescent Psychiatrist, Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS 
Foundation Trust  

16.15 – 16.30 Summary and Closing Remarks 

16.30  Close of the Day  


